
 
 
Date: April 5, 2023 
 
In attendance: Leslie Scott, Diane Gilbert, John Creighton, Elvi Bjorkquist, Marie-Luise Vaughn, AnaGloria 
Rodriguez. 
 
Lesl ie Scott--we hit a snag with the permit situation for Parker Fine Arts Festival. Diane, Leslie, and John 
will be meeting with Carrie Glassburn to see what needs to be done for the event to happen.  
 
Sent out the current PAG Newsletter with a note from the President(Leslie) to muster support from 
membership for the Festival.  
 
Discussed how a lack of income would affect PAG were we not able to go forward with the Festival. At this 
point, we will try everything to make it happen. However, we may need to fundraise and apply for grant 
money if we don't have an income from the Festival.  
 
Lessons and Lemonade for Kids at Parker Arts will not raise tuition cost. 
 
Still need instructors for Adult Art Classes at P.A.C.E. The PAG website has all the information for Lessons 
and Lemonade and the Adult Art classes for interested instructors. 
 
John Creighton--Will ask Pastor Rob at Joy Lutheran Church if we can have some meeting space so that 
we can save some money by not paying for meeting space at the Schoolhouse.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:30pm 
 
 
 
 
AnaGloria Rodriguez, M.A. 
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